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• The project completion report for the SRF Planning Project was completed and 
submitted to the State. 

• The annual insurance questionnaire was completed and submitted to the insurance 
company.  The policy comes up on April 1st 

• The annual water rights report for the Cumberland Spring was filed timely. 

• The motorized snake for the Ram Spring problem was ordered on Feb. 10th and should 
be here by March 9th according to the tracking #. 
 

 
 
 
 

Correspondence 
 
Incoming: Form 700s from Sierra County Auditor 
 
Outgoing: Special district’s financial transaction report cover page to State Controller’s office 
for fiscal year 19/20 (report filed electronically by the district’s auditor). 


